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ATTENDANCE FOR W/B 19/03/18 

 

Reception Class                95.00%  

Year 1                    92.59%  

Year 2                  87.33% 

Year 3         94.48% 

Year 4                  99.33% 

Year 5         97.67% 

Year 6          97.93% 

 

Congratulations to Year 4  for the best 

attendance! 

 

 

SPRING TERM 2 – IMPORTANT DATES 

 

Thursday 29th March 

  3.00pm Stations of the Cross Liturgy Year 6   

 

      Parents, families and members of the parish 

are warmly invited to join us. 

 

Thursday 29th March 

School closes for Half Term Holiday 

 

Monday 16th April 

School opens for Summer Term 

 

SUMMER TERM 1 – IMPORTANT DATES 

 

Saturday 21st April – Christ the King Church 

Parish Get-Together Pie & Peas Night  

 

Wednesday 25th April Parents’ Evening 

 

Monday 7th May School closed for Bank Holiday 

 

Week beginning 14th May Key Stage 2 SATS 

 

Sunday 20th May First Holy Communion 

 

Wednesday 23rd May to Friday 25th May  

Year 6 Residential  

 

Friday 25th May 

School closes for Half Term Holiday 

 

Monday 4th June 

School opens for Summer Term 2 

 
 

 

 

 

EASTER SERVICE & MASS TIMES 

 

 

Wednesday 28th March 7.00pm  

Penitential Service 

St Peters-in-Chains 

 

Holy Thursday 7.00pm  

Mass at Christ the King 

Followed by Adoration until 12 midnight 

 

Good Friday 10.00am  

Walk of Faith, Starts from Christ the King 

2.15pm Stations of the Cross, Christ the King 

3.00pm The Passion of Our Lord, Christ the King 

 

Saturday 31st March 7.00pm  

Easter Vigil, Christ the King 

 

Easter Sunday 10.00am Mass at Christ the King 

 

Dear Parents, Children and Everyone in the St Joseph’s Community. 

Wishing you all a peaceful and relaxing Easter break with the children. 

I look forward to seeing you all for the Summer term. 

Mrs Kelly 


